
  

 

 

 

 



 

 

PARENT 
GOVERNOR 

We are looking for a parent / parents to join our 
governing body to bring the perspective of parents to 

the strategic decision-making process at school. 
If you would like to get involved with school life in more 
depth and are interested in helping to contribute to the 

improvement of the school, please get in touch.  
 

For an informal chat about the role, please get in touch 
with Mr Gale via the school office or email 

enquiries@southfieldsprimary.org 
 

Thank you 

mailto:enquiries@southfieldsprimary.org


 

      

Winning classes this month 

   

Attendance 



  

 

School Clubs & Competitions 

 



 

Southfields Superstars of the Month 



 

Reading with your child 

 

Key Diary Dates 
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Pastoral Team Updates 

 
Our superb coffee mornings have started again in the school and we have many exciting sessions planned. 

There will be a free prize draw at every session. Please come along! 

These are the key upcoming sessions: 

Wednesday 28th September 2.15 - 3.15 Debbie Social Afternoon - No speakers just a welcome session 

Wednesday 5th October 2.15 - 3.15 Internet Safety session for parents 

Wednesday October 12th 2.15 - 3.15 SEN information session for parents (service and what they offer) 

Wednesday October 19th 2.15 - 3.15  Internet Safety 

Wednesday November 9th 2.15 - 3.15 Early Help Hub information session 

Wednesday November 16th 2.15 - 3.15 Groundworks Budgeting, Fuel costs and debts etc 

 

We also have Groundworks coming into school to work with 6 of our parents on Cooking Well and Eating 

Well. This will be of great use for our parents during this financially difficult time we are all experiencing. 

Please watch this space for the Green Doctor Afternoon Session and come along and collect a Winter 

Warmer Goodie Bag! 

 

Our local PCSO’s will be in school in October working with some of our children and teaching them about the 

role of a Police officer. 

Protective Behaviour assemblies have taken place for the whole school to ensure that all of our children 

know how to keep safe. 

Please could you remember to return all of the Nominated Adult Forms if you have not already done so . 

Can we also remind you that if you change your phone number, address or email you must notify school of 

your new information.  

It is important to be able to contact you should there be an emergency with your child. 

 

 



  

Pastoral Citizen of the Month: 

Kamran (Year 6B) 

Kamran has demonstrated an excellent 

start to his time in Year 6. His 

attendance has been great, and he has 

shown great kindness towards others and 

has a super working relationship with all 

of his peers. Well done Kamran – you 

really deserve this award! 

 

 

 

Parent of the Month 

This month’s parent of the month is Mrs 

Yanal Ibrahim Armanazi. She is incredibly 

supportive of her children and works with 

all staff to ensure that she understands 

how she can best support her children’s 

learning – well done and thank you for 

your support! 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

This month in pictures! 

 
 


